
Disclosure Log – Request for information related to the Queensland Government’s instructions to Ports 

North on the future progress of dredging of the Port of Cairns 

 

Document Type Addressee Description Date Decision and Reasons 

Letter Ports North Letter from the Office of the 
Coordinator General 
referring to the draft 
environmental statement for 
the Cairns Shipping 
Development being assessed 
under Part 4 of the State 
Development and Public 
Works Organisation Act 1971 

28/07/2015 Release Document 
 
 
 

Newspaper Article General Public Newspaper article published 
in the Cairns Post relating to 
Ports North to come up with 
revised proposal for 
dredging of Trinity Inlet 

22/08/2015 Release Document 
 

 


